
Arrangements for Key Stage 1 Nativity 

 

Monday 4th December– Dress rehearsal  

All costumes and accessories need to be in school on Monday. Costumes and accessories 

will be sent home Monday afternoon for the next performance.  

 

Wednesday 6th December – Evening Performance (6pm)  

Please ensure your child arrives at St. Saviours Church dressed in their costumes at 

5.45pm. Sign your child in on the class register. To ensure the safety of all children at 

the end of the performance, we will then dismiss and ask for you to sign on the 

register.  

Please ensure all costumes and accessories are returned to school for our next 

performance on Thursday 7th December.  

 

Thursday 7th December – Afternoon Performance (1.45pm)  

Please ensure all costumes and accessories are returned to school for o performance on 

Thursday 7th December. We will walk the children back to school and dismiss the 

children at normal school time.  

 

Photographs 

We appreciate that parent and family members may wish to take photographs of their 

child during the Nativity. However we ask that you do not share or post any 

photographs on social media containing images of children other than your own, unless 

you have received permission from the relevant parents. We as a school, do not hold 

photograph permission for children on your behalf.  

 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation and we trust you understand why we have 

put these procedures into place.  

 

Regards  

Key Stage One Staff  

 



 


